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	TRANSPORT STRATEGY
PUBLIC REALM & PLANNING  


	To:
	Matthew Dempsey

	From:
	John Duffy 

	Date:
	17 May 2017

	Re:
	151 Kings Cross Road
London

WC1X 9BN

	Proposal:
	Change of use at ground floor from shop (Class A1) to restaurant (Class A3) and associated alterations including the installation of extraction system at rear.

	Reference:
	2017/1809/P


I have reviewed the plans and documents submitted with the planning application 2017/1809/P. 
The site is located on the west side of Kings Cross Road, approximately midway between Britannia Street to the north and Wicklow Street to the south. 
The site comprises the ground floor of the property which is currently in use as an A1 retail unit.

It is proposed that the premises be subject to a change of use to an A3 restaurant. The proposals include the installation of an extraction flue at the rear of the property. This would extend to 1m above the roof of the property. 

I have no objections to the proposals on transport grounds. 
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